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Santa Cruz, CA 95064 
 
 
Letter of Affirmation 
STARS Pre-Submission Review 
 
To AASHE STARS Reviewers: 
 
We are writing to attest that the University of California, Santa Cruz’s STARS report has been reviewed in full 
and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting it to 
AASHE. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Elida Erickson  
Sustainability Director, Sustainability Office 
 

 

 
Derek Martin 
Program Manager, Sustainability Office 
 

 

Ellen Vaughan 
Water & Climate Action Manager, Sustainability Office



   

 


